
DAY SCHOOL GOOD
NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2025

HAPPY NEW YEAR!
THANK YOU FOR ALL OF THE ITEMS YOU SENT FOR
THE BABY HUB IN BURNSVILLE! OUR CHRISTMAS
PROGRAM IS ALWAYS A SPECIAL TIME AND I

APPRECIATE ALL OF THE FAMILIES THAT HELPED
MAKE IT SO WONDERFUL!
UPCOMING EVENTS

MR. ROBERT VISITS JANUARY 14TH
NO SCHOOL JANUARY 20TH

REGISTRATION FOR 2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR
STARTS JANUARY 27TH

PLEASE CALL ME IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS!
THE SHARKS AND SEA TURTLES WALK TO THE

LIBRARY JANUARY 28TH
REGISTRATION OPENS TO THE COMMUNITY FEBRUARY

3RD
PLEASE SHARE WITH FRIENDS AND NEIGHBORS



THE GUPPY CLASS
THE GUPPIES ENJOYED SPIRIT

WEEK WITH SOME CRAZY
HAIR LAST MONTH. THE
GUPPIES HAVE BEEN

WORKING ON THEIR FINE
MOTOR SKILLS EVERY DAY,

TOO. THE CHILDREN HAD FUN
TASTING LEMONS FOR THE

LETTER L



THE SEAHORSES HAD
SO MUCH FUN

PREPARING FOR
JESUS’S BIRTHDAY
PARTY! WE COULD
HARDLY CONTAIN

THEIR EXCITEMENT.
THE CHILDREN ALL
TASTED LEMONS FOR

THE LETTER L, TOO. THE
TEACHERS CAPTURED
SOME FUNNY FACES!

THE SEAHORSE CLASS



THE STARFISH CLASS
STARFISH HAVE

MADE WONDERFUL
FRIENDSHIPS IN OUR

CLASS. WE ARE
PRACTICING ALL THE
TIME TO SHARE. THE

STARFISH MADE
SOME GREAT

CHRISTMAS CRAFTS
WHILE USING THEIR
FINE MOTOR SKILLS.
AND THE STARFISH
WENT CAROLING

ONE DAY WHEN THE
WEATHER WAS

WARM.



THE SEA TURTLE CLASS
THE SEA TURTLES

ENJOYED SPIRIT WEEK,
ESPECIALLY CRAZY HAIR
DAY! THE SEA TURTLES
MADE GINGERBREAD

PLAYDOH THAT SMELLED
GOOD ENOUGH TO EAT.
THE CHILDREN LIKE TO

MAKE AN OBSTACLE
COURSE IN LEWIS HALL
ON BAD WEATHER DAYS.



THE SHARK CLASS

THE SHARKS HAD
SOME FUNNY

SURPRISES IN THEIR
CLASSROOM. HANK,

THE CHRISTMAS SHARK
ELF, MADE SOME

MISCHIEF AND GAVE
THE CHILDREN A

LAUGH! THE SHARKS
MADE A FIZZY MOON
ART PROJECT FOR THE
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SO MUCH CHRISTMAS, 
OH WHAT FUN!


